
 

 

LOCAL DATA-INFORMED STRATEGIC 
PLANNING OPPORTUNITY 

 

The Hunt Institute, in partnership with the NC DHHS Division of Child Development and Early 
Education, is providing county-level human services early childhood leaders with the 

opportunity to learn how to use and interpret data to inform scalable and sustainable strategic 
plans. This work builds on the NC Early Childhood Action plan, providing local leaders with 

support to align state and local improvement efforts. 

 

BY PARTICIPATING, YOU WILL:  

Learn how to leverage the power of data to strengthen and coordinate your early childhood strategic plan.  

Build cross-sector relationships with other early childhood leaders in your county.  

Receive ongoing technical assistance and coaching to develop and evaluate a data-informed local strategic plan.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

T E A M S  S H O U L D  C O N S I S T  O F  8  T O  1 2  I N T E R E S T E D  S T A K E H O L D E R S .  S T A K E H O L D E R S  M A Y  I N C L U D E :  

Smart Start Local Partnerships Head Start & Early Head Start Home Visiting 

Early Intervention School Districts Business & Faith Communities 

Child Care Resource & Referral Private Child Care Mental Health Agencies 

NC Pre-K Social Services Community Services 

Local Health Departments Maternal & Child Health Family Members & Caregivers 

Philanthropic Organizations Education Preparation Programs Local Policymakers & Elected Officials 

Training and technical assistance is funded by the North Carolina Preschool Development Grant. 

 

    Kmcknight@hunt-institute.org  919.866.9325 
 

Receive support through 2022. 
Take advantage of personalized 
support to draft, evaluate, and 

communicate strategic plans, and 
showcase your finalized local data-

informed strategic plans across North 
Carolina. 
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Build your team and apply. 
Create a cross-sector collaborative 
team of 8-12 local early childhood 

leaders and complete the application 
by April 8, 2022.  

Attend four virtual 
meetings. 

Develop your expertise on data 
alongside fellow county leaders 

during virtual meetings 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
 

Karen McKnight 
Deputy Director for Early Learning Programs | The Hunt Institute 

TO LEARN MORE, PLEASE ATTEND 
OFFICE HOURS ON MARCH 21ST  

18TH AT 2:00PM. 

 

https://hunt-institute.org/
https://ncchildcare.ncdhhs.gov/
https://ncchildcare.ncdhhs.gov/
https://www.ncdhhs.gov/about/department-initiatives/early-childhood/early-childhood-action-plan
https://www.ncdhhs.gov/about/department-initiatives/early-childhood/preschool-development-grant
mailto:Kmcknight@hunt-institute.org
https://duke.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_37CBQe8j6pMX2Jw

